
Germany in sight.!
Furlough rolling along ....!
 
It is hard to believe how quickly the time has flown by these past few months!  Our furlough time here in 
the US is gradually coming to an end, and we are making preparations for our return to Germany on 
July 6th.  The tickets have been purchased and we are excited to be soon returning to our place in 
Germany!  Please pray as we look for a house to rent, that the Lord would put us in exactly the right 
place.!!
The last few months have been particularly busy as we have traveled thousands of miles visiting 
churches.  We are thankful for God's protection and provision along the way.  We have been privileged 
to help out at our home church when we are in town. I was excited to be able to help with the 
basketball program from time to time, and in April we took the junior and senior classes on their trip to 
Washington DC.!!
We have also been blessed with visitors from Germany.  Some good friends of our from our town in 
Laaber came and spent a week with us, and two girls from our ministry spent two weeks with us for 
their spring break.  Both visits were truly an encouragement to our hearts!  We are currently in 
Wisconsin and will be traveling to Virginia this coming weekend, then back to Alabama, where Bethany 
and Kaleb will be graduating on the 25th of May.  The following weekend, Kaleb will be leaving for boot 
camp as he joins the Marine Corps Reserves.  He plans to start college in the winter semester of 
2015. Please pray for him as he transitions to life in the US, and that the Lord will use him in his 
military service to be a light for the Lord Jesus Christ.!!
Thank you so much for your continued faithfulness to our Lord - we have been greatly encouraged this 
year to see many of you again and will be praying that the Lord strengthens you in your faithful service 
here in the US.!!
Ephesians 3,21 Unto him be glory in the church by Christ Jesus throughout all ages, world without 
end. Amen!!
Your missionaries in Germany/Austria!
the Klaus Family!!
PS   If we are not able to work out a meeting with your church before our return, would you be 
interested in Skyping?  We also have our video report available - please contact me for details!
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